
 
September 4, 2020 – The Marijuana Regulatory Agency (MRA) received a large number of 
requests to participate in the marijuana licensing stakeholder workgroup that will be held on 
September 21, 2020. Thank you to those who submitted a request to participate. If you were not 
chosen to participate in this workgroup, there will be opportunities to participate in additional 
workgroups that will be announced in the future.  After the Marijuana Regulatory Agency’s (MRA) 
review of the email requests, the following participants were selected: 
 

• Thomas Beller 

• Melinda Budzynski 

• Kevin Bushroe 

• Brandon Byrne 

• Brandon Cohen 

• Annette Compo 

• Lauren Fitzsimons 

• Andrea Hendrick 

• Lisa Hutchison 

• David Isenga 

• Chris Jackson 

• Steven Joppich 

• Kristi Kelly 

• Shaun Mansour 

• Quintin Meek 

• Penny Milkey 

• Shaun Opie 

• Ashley Rheingold 

• Jacqueline Rosek 

• Mike Yaldoo 
 
Please note that MRA reserves the right to change the composition of any workgroup as it deems 
necessary throughout the process. 
 
The workgroups are exempt from the Open Meetings Act and will gather information only and will 
not interfere with the authority provided in the Marihuana Facilities Licensing Act or the Michigan 
Regulation and Taxation of Marihuana Act. The purpose of the workgroup is to seek input on 
various regulatory topics. 
 



For more information, please visit the MRA webpage at www.michigan.gov/mra. 

http://www.michigan.gov/mra

